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DNF,

 

 

   I agree that permitting is necessary to protect our wilderness.  I do wish that a Deschutes County resident was

exempt from this permitting process.  We shouldn't need a permit to hike trails in our county.

   Since that's not the case, I would like the forest service to entertain the idea of not having residents pay to hike

trails in the county they reside.  Thank you for your consideration.

 

 

Mark Kneeshaw 

 


